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THE TRANSTATE RESEARCH CENTRE

What is the state of the state? The members of the national Research Centre
Transformations of the State (TranState) at the University of Bremen use the
contrast with the OECD nation-state during its ‘Golden Age’ in the 1960s and
early ’70s to study the rapidly changing interface between international and
domestic politics, and between public and private governance. Studies currently
underway at TranState confront the changes in the tightly woven fabric of the
twentieth-century western, multi-functional state, which emerged after World
War II with the functional amalgamation at the national level of the Territorial
State, the state that assures the Rule of Law, the Democratic State, and the
Intervention State. This functional definition is expressed in the acronym TRUDI.

Both TranState research and the contributions to this volume are aligned along
TRUDI’s four dimensions of statehood: resources (financial, means of force), rule
of law, (democratic) legitimacy, and welfare. These dimensions developed over
four centuries and merged, during the ‘Golden Age’, in one institution, the
nation-state. Since then, however, processes of globalization, denationalization,
privatization as well as individualization have initiated a new dynamic. The finely
woven national constellation of the Golden Age state is coming apart – it is
unravelling. Yet though an era of structural uncertainty is ahead, not everything
is in flux. We may see structured asymmetric change in the make-up of the state,
with divergent transformations in each of its four dimensions. TranState aims at
accounting empirically for these transformations since the mid-1970s; explaining
them and their dynamics; and, finally, determining how these transformations
affect the provision of public goods such as security, the rule of law, democratic
legitimacy, or welfare provision.

This Centre of Excellence is made up of fifteen (plus two associated) mostly
comparatively oriented research projects with some 65 researchers from Political
Science, Law, Sociology, and Economics. It was founded in 2003 by three
universities in the State of Bremen, namely, the University of Bremen (as the hub
with twelve projects), the International University Bremen (IUB, with two
projects) and the University of Applied Sciences Bremen (with one project), and
is co-funded by the German Research Foundation, the Deutsche Forschungs-
gemeinschaft (DFG). The DFG-grant runs for a four-year period, with an option
for two additional four-year spans, subject to successful peer review. The national
process of awarding grants aims to strengthen internationally outstanding, cutting-
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edge interdisciplinary research in the German university system; it is highly
competitive, and open to all German universities and disciplines. TranState is part
of a network of university institutions that provides graduate and post-doctoral
training for researchers; it is currently consolidating its links to major national,
European and international research institutions, also within the (EU) Network-of-
Excellence (NoE) mission GARNET due to start in 2005, with a view to fostering
a Europeanization of careers for junior research staff (for details see
http://garnet.warwick.ac.uk). For detailed information on TranState see http://
www.state.uni-bremen.de.
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Philipp Genschel and Markus Jachtenfuchs can be reached directly at the International

University Bremen (IUB), Campus Ring 1, D-28759 Bremen, Germany, Christian Joerges at the

European University Institute, Law Department, Via Boccaccio 121, I-50133 Florence, Italy;

Roland Lhotta at the Universität der Bundeswehr Hamburg, Holstenhofweg 85, D-22043

Hamburg, and Michael Zürn at the Wissenschaftszentrum Berlin (WZB), Reichpietschufer 50,

D-10785 Berlin. All other authors can be reached at TranState (CRC 597), Universität Bremen

(UB), Linzer Str. 9a, D-28359 Bremen, Germany. A central fax number is �� 49 [0]421 218 8721.

Further Information can also be obtained via the Administrative Director of TranState Dr. Dieter

Wolf, via Dieter.Wolf@sfb597.uni-bremen.de (phone �� 49 [0]421 218 8723).
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